

International Stuttering Association

A World that Understands Stuttering

eNewsflash February 2012

To: International Stuttering Family From: Michael Sugarman, MBA Chair Regarding: February 2012 eNewsflash

The February 2012 edition of One Voice is now available, <u>click this link</u> to read or go to <u>http://www.isastutter.org/news/one-voice-newsletter</u> and select the OV31 link!

Also check out our ISA Facebook account at http://www.facebook.com/isastutter, which you can also see on our homepage at www.isastutter.org.

LIKE US, and tell your friends about us!

We're also now using a self-subscribe/unsubscribe service. Please let your friends / members know they can just go to the website to signup to get notifications from ISA about eNewsflash and other ISA announcements with a couple of clicks. Just go to www.isastutter.org and sign up on the right-hand side of the page.

Kindly,

Michael Sugarman, Chair

Didn't get your own copy of this eNewflash? Subscribe at http://www.isastutter.org

Unsubscribe